
T R U E S D A L E  E S T A T E S  A S S O C I A T I O N

Fall 2015 TEA Membership Meeting: Mon, Nov. 2nd
FALL 2015 Membership Meeting - 
Horse & Hound 
The TEA Annual Fall Membership Meeting is 
scheduled for Monday, November 2nd, 2015 at the 
Horse & Hound on Spring Street.  The meeting will 
be held in the back room. Meet and greet at 7:15 
and meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m. 

Contact Rob Cummings (269-8435) to RSVP for 
the meeting or email tea@truesdalelake.com.

Agenda 
➡ President and other Officer reports
➡ Treasurer’s Report: FY2015-2016 Budget vs. 

Actuals
➡ New meeting schedule for this year and next 

year
➡ Lake Improvement District
➡ Beach Report / Beach Committee - Summer 

Recap, New Sign for TEA Beach
➡ Lake Management Report

Current TEA Board Officers 2015-2016 
President: Debbie Fink, Vice President: Wendy 
Daniels, Treasurer: Juli Cialone, Recording Secretary: 
Mary Alice Hickey, Corresponding Secretary: Rob 
Cummings, Sergeant at Arms: Michael Jackson.  

TEA Board Members 
Glenn Capobianco (Beach Chairperson), Harron Apple-
man, Carol Gamez, Melissa Scarlatto, Tom Houlihan, Ira 
Sanchick, Dawn Plunkett, Mike Vellensky
Jim Hickey, Kathleen Ward Gallagher

What’s Going On 
Dates Set for Future TEA 
Board and Membership 
Meetings 
Going forward, we have set 
ongoing dates for TEA 
Board meetings and TEA 
Spring and Fall Membership 
Meetings. 

The regular TEA Board 
Meetings will be held the 
first Monday of October 
and the first Monday of 
March every year. 

The TEA Fall and Spring 
Membership Meetings will 
be held the first Monday in 
November and the first 
Monday in April. 

All meetings will start at 
7:30pm at the Horse & 
Hound. The Membership 
meetings will have a meet 
and greet starting at 7:15 
and will get down to busi-
ness at 7:30pm.

Mark these dates 
for 2015 and 2016: 
• Fall Membership Meet-

ing, Mon, Nov. 2nd, 2015
• Spring TEA Board Meet-

ing, Mon, March 7th, 
2016.

• Spring Membership 
Meeting, Mon, April 4th, 
2016

• Fall TEA Board Meeting, 
Mon, Oct. 3rd, 2016.

• Fall Membership Meet-
ing, Mon, Nov. 7th, 2016

The TEA Board can always 
call special board or mem-
bership meetings outside of 
these dates if the need 
arises. We will notify mem-
bers of any special mem-

bership meetings other 
than these scheduled. The 
TEA Board may have 
special meetings upon 
notice to the board mem-
bers.

TEA Board  
We have several new and 
returning faces on the TEA 
Board of Directors. In 
2014 we welcomed Juli, 
Dawn, Mike, Kathleen, 
and Michael. And welcome 
back Jim, and Mary Alice. 
Thank you for your time 
and service. Thanks also 
to the continuing board 
members: Debbie, Wendy, 
Rob, Glenn, Harron, Carol, 
Melissa, Tom, and Ira. 

The association could not 
exist without the dedica-
tion of these volunteers so 
please thank them for their 
time when you get a 
chance!

We are always looking for 
new ideas and energy. If 
you are interested in serv-
ing on the TEA Board 
with this outstanding col-
lection of people, please 
get in touch via email 
tea@truesdalelake.com or 
by phone 269-8435 (Rob 
Cummings).

Nextdoor Lake Website 
There is a useful commu-
nity website at truesdale-
lake.nextdoor.com (no 
dash in web address) 
where neighbors can dis-
cuss lake issues and post 
other items such as for 
sale items, questions, and 
other neighborhood bul-
letins. Sign up and share 
photos, thoughts, and 
phone numbers for the 

best plumbers and carpen-
ters in town.

Lake Stewardship 
A small group of TLPOA 
and TEA members met with 
Michael Martin of Princeton 
Hydro, an ecological engi-
neering firm that he is a lake 
manager for (princetonhy-
dro.com). 

Members of the Lake Man-
agement Committee met 
Michael at a talk he did for 
the NY State Federation of 
Lake Associations (NYS-
FOLA) this past summer. 
They wanted to hear more 
of what he had to say about 
lake management best 
practices and new ideas 
and possibly bring his pre-
sentation to a wider lake 
resident audience closer to 
home. 

We will update everyone 
with dates and times as 
this gets set up. This will 
be scheduled around 
Michael’s availability in our 
area since he travels exten-
sively in the Northeast at-
tending to client lakes.

New Signs at Beach 
Our beach sign has been 
broken for the whole season 
and we are going to be 
repairing and replacing it. In 
addition we will be consolo-
dating the many signs we 
have up and around the 
beach area. If you have 
ideas for the sign, please let 
us know via email:
(tea@truesdalelake.com).

TEA Map and Other TEA Resources Online 
Map available at the website here: http://www.truesdalelake.com/tea


For residents new to the lake, download the TEA Welcome and Information Packet from 
this location as well. 


*If you are interested in helping volunteering for the board or a specific activity, please email 
tea@truesdalelake.com  


Contact Information
Truesdale Estates Association 
PO Box 363 
South Salem, NY 10590  
tea@truesdalelake.com 
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